Town Of Lovell Selectmen's meeting minutes February 9th, 2010

Attendance- Bob Drew, Charlie Fowlie and Stephen Goldsmith. Larry Fox, Scott Gardiner, and Scott Davidson were also present.

- 1. The minutes were accepted from last week.
- 2. We held the final Budget Committee meeting. 11 members were present
- 3. We signed the warrant.
- 4. We agreed to accept the letter that Charlie wrote about the deadline for Budget requests. This will be sent out this year with all requests. It will also be in the Town report as well. We will mail out a copy to those who missed the deadline as well.
- 5. We received some of the information about the John McKeen Fund and will review it next week.
- 6. We adjourned at 9:00.